Book drop service of public libraries
to resume gradually

The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (February
25) that the book drop service of public libraries will resume gradually.

The book drop service of the Hong Kong Public Libraries (except Peng
Chau Public Library) will resume at 8am tomorrow (February 26), while the
book drop service at MTR Central, Kowloon Tong and Nam Cheong stations will
resume on February 29. During the period when public libraries are
temporarily closed, the book drop service is available round-the-clock or
during the opening hours of the premises where it is located.

For details, please visit www.hkpl.gov.hk/en/index.html.
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